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Cuppa helps boost Fiji coffers

Two Linlithgow teenagers have organised a charity coffee morning tomorrow (Saturday).

Any cash raised at the St Michael’s Church Hall event will go into the pot to get Libby Peters and Lauren
Macleod to Fiji for two weeks as volunteer workers with the charity Projects Abroad.

Whist there, they will help build and decorate local schools and nurseries as well as care for and teach
some of the island’s disadvantaged children.

In order to do this they need to raise £3000 each and have embarked upon a series of fundraisers. They
recently completed a sponsored cycle from Glasgow to Edinburgh.

And tomorrow there will be second-hand books for sale, a nail bar for the ladies, a raffle, painting for the
children plus an assortment of home-baked cakes and refreshments on offer from 10am-noon.



